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 Delegation’s comments Response(s) 

General comments 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

• Canada would like to thank UNICEF for sharing its draft 
program document outlining UNICEF assistance to Venezuela 
for 2023-2026, and notes that the program rationale, priorities, 
key components and outputs are well suited to help address 
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Venezuela’s demographic, health, nutrition, education, 
protection, and WASH needs.  

• The document notes plans to collaborate with other UN 
agencies. We look forward to additional detail on how these 
plans will be executed, including collaboration with WFP on 
the implementation of school feeding programs; and PAHO on 
the implementation of immunization campaigns, as well as 
coordination with the pertinent ministries and other aspects of 
the response.  

• We appreciate UNICEF’s focus on generating stronger 
indicators to inform public policies and supporting the State in 
the use of innovative technologies and data-collection 
techniques. Sharing of data is critical for fostering data-driven 
decisions and achieving the Sustainable Development Goals 
(SDGs), while protecting the rights of individuals and 
organisations. We would encourage UNICEF to maintain (and 
augment) its efforts for the promotion of open data. 

• The document could develop further on coordination with the 
Humanitarian Needs Overview and Humanitarian Response 
Plans. While some reference to emergency and crisis situations 
is made, little attention is given to ensure a nexus with 
humanitarian actions. 

Comments on specific 
aspects of the draft 
country programme 
document 

(Delegations providing comments may wish to include details, such 
as the page number, paragraph number, or page of the annexed 
results and resources framework.  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


